

MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE DAMON CAMPUS

STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA) Minutes of September 11, 2015

SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT

Lorenza McMillian, President
Nuri Simmons, Vice President of Governance
Aquella Abdulla, Vice President of Student Events
Olivia Monin, Budget Coordinator
Brooke Jefferson, Roundtable Coordinator
Gloribelise Merced, Diversity Coordinator
Johnny Ogene, Multiple Campus Coordinator
Cecilia Chapman, Publicity Coordinator
Mia Gooden, Wellness Coordinator
Civic Engagement Coordinator
Zakiyyah Wearen, Social Activities Coordinator
Jina Walker, Recruitment Coordinator

ADVISORS PRESENT

Lisa Ekiert, SEGA Advisor Eileen Lanzafame, SEGA Advisor

The meeting was called to order at 12:15pm

SPEAK TO SEGA

Matt Farley, Assistant Director of Sodexo, was scheduled to speak but was unable to join the team. He will reschedule for another meeting.

OLD BUSINESS

Welcome Back Wednesday, September 9^{th} 4^{th} floor lounge this event was reviewed and went well. 9/11 Remembrance Event, this event was reviewed and went well.

NEW BUSINESS

Leadership Retreat Info session, September 14th from 12-1pm in the 4th floor in room 4013 (MPR).

Constitution Day, Part 1, Questions and Answers, September 16th from 12m-1pm in the 4th floor lounge.

Constitution Day/ Rochester Fire Department Recruitment Day September 17th from 12-1pm in the 4th floor lounge.

ADVISOR REPORT

Eileen Lanzafame- It is early, I'm confident that everything will work out. As an out sider looking in, nobody could tell what was going on. Keep up the good work! Remember I am here as a resource my office is located on the 4th floor in room 4206. I am available to you ask me questions, ask me for help. It's going to be a great year!

Lisa Ekiert- I was there for forty five minutes and I did not know anything was wrong. Everyone was talking and smiling, kudos to making look like it was fabulous. I shared with the Executive team that the Deans were happy. Dr. Williams came down and introduced herself to everyone, it was an amazing event and it went great.

The meeting adjourned at 1:15pm

Submitted by Catherin E. Ray, Office of Campus Life, Administrative Assistant